
The Basilica School of Saint Mary has been blessed over the years with generous supporters who 
have contributed to the Go Saints! Fund supported our recent Mary Lead Us campaign, and 
given of their time, talent, and treasure in so many ways. Your generosity in giving to the Go 
Saints! Fund will help us to set and maintain a high bar of excellence for our children and for 
those who come after us! 
 
In the weeks ahead, you will be receiving an Go Saints! Fund request for support package in the 
mail. Please give this your serious consideration.  
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions about the Go Saints! Fund.  
 
Welcome to our new families, and welcome back to our returning families! Let’s have a great 
year! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Parent Co-Chairs (2024-25), Go Saints! Fund 


